From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD

To: Kyle Norman

Cc: agroves@slo.state.nm.us; Conder, Haskell P; Blair, Yvonne B
Subject: RE: 10215A1 1RP-4511 Project Summary Request for Backfill
Date: Friday, September 1, 2017 12:59:00 PM

Attachments: approved_10215A1 1RP-4511 Project Summary.pdf
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Dear Mr. Norman:

NMOCD approves of the delineation and remediation completed for 1RP-4511. Backfill approval is
granted. On the final C-141, please indicate the various depths of excavation in the vicinity of the
release point and the track road.

Please see the attachment for your records. Like approval from NMSLO is required for delineation,
remediation, and revegetation plan.

Thanks,

Olivia Yu

Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District |
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.

From: Kyle Norman [mailto:knorman@tasman-geo.com]

Sent: Friday, September 1, 2017 11:39 AM

To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>

Cc: agroves@slo.state.nm.us; Conder, Haskell P <HConder@dcpmidstream.com>; Blair, Yvonne B
<YBBlair@dcpmidstream.com>

Subject: 10215A1 1RP-4511 Project Summary Request for Backfill

Olivia,

Attached is the Project Summary for 10215A1 1RP-4511. DCP Midstream would like to request
permission to backfill. Let me know if you have any questions. Have a great weekend!

Kyle Norman
Tasman Geosciences
Cell: 575-318-5017
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